
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 

 

As you may be aware, the Government has today issued new guidance stating that the self-
isolation period for contacts of people who tested positive for coronavirus will be shortened from 

14 to 10 days. 

The change to the isolation period for contacts will apply to all those who are currently self-
isolating including those who commenced self-isolation before Monday. 

Self-isolation periods begin on the day after exposure, a test or the start of symptoms. 

Please see link below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/uk-chief-medical-officers-statement-on-the-self-isolation-
period-11-december-2020 

 

This means that the isolation period for children in Year 3 will end on Monday 14th December 

and children will be able to return to school.   

We are pleased that we are able to have the children back in school for the end of term and we 
expect to see them all on Monday.  The teachers will be back in school and there will be no online 
learning on offer. 

Note that your child must not return to school if they are showing any symptoms of Coronavirus. 

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of: 

• new continuous cough and/or 

• high temperature and/or 

• a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 

If your child is showing any symptoms, they must take a test. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Robins 

Head of school 
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